
  

   ​8TH GRADE BOSTON FIELD TRIP 

Dear Families, 

At this time, we are planning our spring events for the 8th grade class. Our 8th Grade Trip will 

take us to the city of Boston on ​THURSDAY,  JUNE 8th​ for activities such as the Duck Tour of the 

city, Tour of Fenway Park, and sightseeing time in Quincy Market. Plan on an early morning 

departure and evening return. Itinerary will be forthcoming. 

A $50 deposit is required before ​FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 3rd​ to reserve your child’s seat/tickets for 

the trip.   Please return the bottom portion of the letter with a check made out to D.H.B.M.S. 

with your child’s name on the memo line of the check.   Cash will be accepted also.  Please send 

all payments and slip below in an envelope marked with your child’s name. We will not be 

certain of the actual cost until we have an exact number of chaperones and students.  The 

travel company is estimating a total cost of $115.  If you need to know your child’s fundraising 

balance please contact Mr. Beit. 

If you are interested in being a ​chaperone​ please email your intent to Mr. Beit by January 27th. 

We will have a meeting for all chaperones about a week before the trip. Deposits for the 

chaperones are not due at this time. 

Sincerely, 

8th Grade Advisers 

Kimberly Waters, kwaters@canterburypublicschools.org 

Jason Beit, jbeit@canterburypublicschools.org 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Return to Mr. Beit by Friday, February 3​rd​ with deposit.  

8​th​ Grade Boston Trip June 8, 2017 

Student Full Name: _____________________________________________ 

___My child will be attending. I have enclosed a $50.00 deposit toward the total cost.  

___My child will not be attending. 

Parent Name_________________________Signature______________________ Date______ 

 



 

 


